
 

 

 

 

 

August 15, 2017 

 

 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Craig E. Leen, Esquire 

City Attorney 

The City of Coral Gables 

405 Biltmore Way 

Coral Gables, Florida 33134 

 

Re: Snapper Creek Lakes Club, Inc. 

 Our File No. 089020 

 

Dear Mr. Leen: 

The undersigned represents Snapper Creek Lakes Club, Inc. (the "Club").  The Club's 

Board of Directors (the "Board"), at its regularly scheduled meeting held on February 6, 2017, 

unanimously voted in favor of the City of Coral Gables taking over responsibility of the Special 

Taxing District and the guardhouse from Miami-Dade County. 

The Club and its Board looks forward to working with the City of Coral Gables in its 

endeavors to improve security for the neighborhood. 

If you have any questions, or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to 

contact the undersigned at your convenience. 

 Sincerely, 

 

 
Christopher E. Knight 

 

CEK/smc 

cc: Joanne Mitchell, President (via email) 

 Laura L. Russo, Esquire (via email)  
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